

845 Station Street/PO Box 42 Herndon, VA 20172-0042

703.437.7652 theclosetinc@verizon.net

To: Michael Stokes, Director, Canine Concierge Corporation

From: Gene Wiley, President,

Board of Directors of The Closet of the Greater Herndon Area, Inc.

Re: Grant Award Date: April 24, 2024

At its last meeting on April 17, 2024, the Board of Directors of The Closet of the Greater Herndon Area, Inc., reviewed your grant application. Regrettably, it did not vote to award your organization funding due to your lack of 501(c)(3) status.

As a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization, The Closet of the Greater Herndon Area, Inc., seeks to distribute its surplus revenues to charitable organizations that assist residents of the Greater Herndon Area in facing the economic and social challenges inherent in living in Northern Virginia. Our corporation limits grant funding to 501(c)(3) organizations.

Once you achieve 501(c)(3) status, please feel free to submit a new application. The Board will be happy to review it at another time.